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APPROXIMATELY 60 MORE DAYS! 

McDevitt Construction estimates completion of construction by mid-October. That means the 

project is 80% complete! 

Construction is progressing nicely. Most of the exterior has been painted, including the 

Preschool. The Sanctuary will be painted after the Narthex has been completed. The “bones” 

of the Narthex are up and all the spectacular glass will be installed soon. New windows have 

been installed. The elevator is being installed.  All the sheetrock has been installed, taped, and 

sanded. The interior paint colors have been selected. The carpet has been ordered. 

Appliances, fixtures, and some of the furnishings have been selected…and some already 

acquired. Lots more.  It is so exciting!  

Plans for adding Solar are proceeding thanks to a generous donation by Michael and Libby 

Hatfield.  We are hoping for installation before the conclusion of the renovation construction. 

Ann West and David Elliott are working on the development of a Landscape Master Plan. We 

have received some donations towards the landscape materials, but more will be needed. If 

you are interested in participating in the acquisition of plants or other materials for the 

landscaping project, please contact Ann or David. 

Adam Krivatsy is working on a proposal for a new sign to be located at the entrance to the 

church parking lot.  A proposed design has been developed and a source for the sign has been 

identified. Jo Cooper has made a substantial donation to support a portion of the cost of this 

new sign. 

The Labyrinth, funded by the Spiritual Life Commission, has been fabricated and is currently 

being stored at the carpet vendor warehouse until the contractor is ready for it to be installed.   

Work is progressing on the construction of a Quiet Room which will be located adjacent to the 

Sanctuary. A large window will enable persons in the Quiet Room to observe and hear church 

services.  

The Renovation Committee members are all actively involved in various aspects of the project.  

Please let us know if you have any questions! 


